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Processing Reconcilation Files - Supporting Information for Schools – January 2023 

This document provides additional information to assist schools with the clearance of 
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Please note this would also have been reported as additional line items on the previous 
system SAP therefore there is no change to the process.  

Reconciliation of Invoices  

As part of the Oracle implementation, new vendor numbers were set up for all suppliers, 
resulting in all invoices initially falling into suspense.  

Once the new vendor 
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